Introduction Letter – Secondary
Dear Directors,
Hi my name is Hayley and my husband is Blair, we have 3 children, Spencer 12, Dakota 10 and Ruby 7.   We are applying for our son Spencer who is going to boarding school next year.  We live on a property west of Collinsville and run cattle and grow some crops.  We love our life on the land although it comes with disadvantages at times as well.

Spencer will be boarding next year at All Souls St Gabriel School in Charters Towers.  Spencer has done distance ed for his earlier years of schooling life. He is looking forward to meeting new people and experiencing boarding life but he will miss his family and the freedom of living on the land.

We would appreciate any support to help with the costs associated with sending Spencer to boarding school.  We have applied for government assist - Living away from Home and Isolated Childrens.

Thank you for your consideration of a Winchester Scholarship for Spencer.  We appreciate all the hard work the Winchester Foundation does to assist with the education of rural and remote children.

Yours sincerely
Hayley 



